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Dear Sol, 

Last night I thought the memorandum I gave you was to be used in the issue appearing this Friday. I have just learned that it will be a week longer in coming out. Therefore, please do not make any public use of it until then. 

Inclosed is a copy of a decision I thought you'd like to have. Please return it if you don't want it. 

Also, will you please send me a copy of the American League Chicago affidavits by special delivery air mail? I sa sorry to bother you, but I must have them by tmmorrow night. 

Thanks 

garold 


